
Maxime Phillot 
Department of Economics 
University of Lausanne 
UNIL-Chamberonne 
CH - 1015 Lausanne 
Email: maxime.phillot@unil.ch 
 
Editorial Office, American Economic Journal: Macroeconomics 
 
 
 
Geneva, 16 July 2023 
 

Dear Editorial Board, 

I hereby declare that I have no relevant or material financial interests that relate to 
the research described in my paper “U.S. Treasury Auctions: A High Frequency 
Identification of Supply Shocks”. 

 

Kind regards, 

Maxime Phillot 

 

 


